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Consultation Feedback Details
The draft by-law amendments were made available for consultation on the CRTO website on December 7, 2023. A link to
the consultation survey was prominently displayed on the CRTO's website homepage slider and was shared through CRTO's
social media accounts and the December e-blast.

The consultation survey garnered 347 views, with two respondents completing it. Both respondents found the proposed
revisions to be clear and understandable. However, one respondent noted potential omissions and/or errors in the By-Law.
No additional changes have been proposed to the By-law as a result of the feedback received.

Date consultation opened for feedback: December 7, 2023
Length of time posted for consultation: 63 Days
Date consultation closed: February 8, 2024

Consultation
Summary 

Draft By-law 3:
Membership

Background
The Emergency Class provisions have been activated, and the CRTO is currently in the process of integrating these new
regulatory amendments. This involves updating the By-laws to reflect the introduction of the new class of registration.

During the review process, only minor adjustments were identified in By-Laws 1: General CRTO Administration and 2: Council &
Committees. However, By-law 3: Membership required more substantial revision related to the fees that will apply to Emergency
Class. At the December 1, 2023, meeting, Council approved the posting of the draft revised By-law 3 for public consultation. The
consultation period concluded on February 8, 2024, and all By-Law amendments are now under consideration for final approval
by the Council.

Please note that applications to the Emergency Class will be accepted only when the CRTO Council or the government determines
that there is an emergency situation and that registering applicants in the Emergency Class is in the public interest.
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Outcome
The final By-Law and the consultation feedback were reviewed and  
subsequently approved by Council on March 1, 2024.


